
 
 

June 2025  
  
Dear families  
  
Key Dates for Year 6 Students   
  
The final days of primary school should be a memorable occasion for every Year 6 student and we would like to 
share these key dates early in Cycle 3 so that families can make arrangements. Please see below the planned dates 
for Year 6 at Dixons Music Primary:  
  

  
Friday 11 July: Cinema Trip  
Students will be going on a cinema trip to see the showing of ‘Elio’ at Cineworld Bradford. The film is ‘PG’ rated and 
there will be further communication around this in the next few weeks.  
 

Tuesday 15 July: Celebration and Red Carpet Events  
This is the final day that Y6 students will have together with their peers. Throughout this day, Year 6 students will 
take part in a range of activities to reflect on their time at DMP, think about the highlights and participate in 
discussions about what they are looking forward to, as they continue on their journey to secondary school. This will 
then culminate in a ‘Pizza Party’ followed by the annual ‘Red Carpet Event’.  
  
Students may wish to bring in a spare white t-shirt with them so that messages can be written on by peers and 
staff. These are a great keep-sake for students.    
  
Parents and carers are welcome to join the end of the day celebrations which will take place under the canopy 
from 1.30pm, before other students leave the building. There will be a memorable photo opportunity as the 
students walk down the red carpet and are presented with their yearbook. The red carpet event will take place at 
1.30pm, to allow students the time to say their goodbyes before the other students are dismissed at the end of the 
day. We ask that Year 6 wear their green uniforms on this final day.  
  
Wednesday 16 July and Thursday 17 July: Dream Team Talks  
Students will be invited into school with their families on the pre-booked day and time for their ‘Dream Team Talk’ 
where students will talk about their highlights at the academy as well as receiving their end of year report, 
including SATs results. Further information about how to book these appointments will be communicated nearer 
the time.  
  
All students must continue to demonstrate the academy’s values of hard work, enjoyment and independence as 
well as following the academy’s learning habits, in order to fully participate in the end of year events. We look 
forward to creating long-lasting memories with students over their final few weeks at the academy.    
  
Best wishes  
The Year 6 Team  
  
  
  
  
  
  



 

 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 


